Hi, | am a 18 year Real Estate Broker and a 5th generation Portlander. | support this bill as it only phases out the MID for income
earners over $200K/yr and vacation home owners. And it dedicates some of that money to home ownership opportunities. This is
VITAL to helping the growing wealth gap in our area. Too many are priced out of this market and the mortgage interest deduction for
earners over $200k/hr will not do any harm (or extremely minimal harm) to those who already benefit financially.



